
Save the Date 

 

April 
27 Movie Night  
 

May 
1 Grade 3/4 Camp 
6 Foundation Open 
 Morning 
19 Colour Explosion 

Run4Fun 
25 School Cross  
 Country 
26 5/6 Bike Hike 

27th April, 2023 

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Hello Everyone,  
 

Welcome to term 2! 
 

This term is a shorter 9-week term with many activities taking place. It 
will be important that families keep up to date with events as written 
about in our newsletter, Dojo and on Compass.  
 

A reminder that any absences should come through the office – not 
via Dojo to classroom teachers.  
 

Changes to our learning spaces took place over the holidays with the 
5/6 students moving into the fully refurbished portable near our new 
sports court. The BER building and old sports court have now been 
handed over to WDSS.  
 

Our grade 3/4 students will be attending camp next week along with Mr Arnold, Miss Ammer,      
Mrs Martin and Chloe. We hope they have a fun camp trying new activities and getting to know 
each other in a different setting.  
 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our Movie Night tonight! 

CASEA Parent Survey Reminder 
CASEA is an early intervention program for primary 
school students. It aims to help children develop 
their social and emotional skills; to support parents 
and care givers; and offers additional supports, 
learning and consultation to school staff.  CASEA 
staff are working at Appin Park each Monday for 
the remainder of the year. They are currently     
collecting input from staff and families to deter-
mine what supports would be best put in place for 
our students. Attached is a QR code that will link 
you to a very short survey/questionnaire seeking 
your input.   



School Run4Fun  
Colour Explosion Fundraiser 

 
 
 
 

Look out for the booklets 
coming home today!  

These have all the  
information needed to 

register, start raising 
funds and earning prizes!   

MELBOURNE CAMPERS 

We had a visitor in the yard at recess today! 


